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PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY 

To keep you informed: 

Baltimore Police are investigating an attempt unarmed robbery in the 3200 blk of St. Paul 
Street on February 26, 2025 at approximately 4:21AM. An non - affiliate was approached 
by a black SUV. A juvenile male exited the vehicle and demanded property. The non - 
affiliate ran and was chased but no property was taken. Juvenile returned to the black 
SUV last seen driving east on 33nd street.  The non - affiliate was not injured.  

 

Suspect Descriptions 

Two males, wearing all black clothing and ski masks. 

Vehicle Description 

A black SUV with dark tinted windows. 

 

Homewood Public Safety would like everyone to be aware of this incident and remind 
everyone that should you find yourself the victim of a robbery, do not resist and do not 
pursue suspects.  Always remember to stay calm, listen, observe intently, surrender any 
requested property and report the crime as soon as possible.  

For further information and tips, please visit the JHU Public Safety website at 
https://publicsafety.jhu.edu/resources-services/crime-prevention-tips/. When observing 
suspicious activity, everyone is reminded to contact JHU Public Safety at (410-516-7777) 
or Baltimore Police (911) immediately. 
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